

February 1, 2023

Wake Technical College 9101 Fayetteville Rd Raleigh, NC 27603-5696

Attn: Culinary Arts Department

Dear Sir or Madam,

Congratulations! The American Culinary Federation Education Foundation Accrediting Commission recently met and approved your request for programmatic accreditation. The Commission has given your school a **Grant of Accreditation** not to exceed beyond **12/31/2026**, for the following programs:

Associate Degree in Culinary Technology Associate Degree in Baking and Pastry Culinary Arts Certificate Baking and Pastry Certificate

Your certificates are enclosed. We hope you display them with pride.

As part of the continual monitoring of your program by the Accrediting Commission, your accredited programs will have an Annual Program Update due to the ACF National Office by March 30th of each year. The National Office accreditation staff will send out reminders by the 1st of each year. The ACFEF Annual Program Update link can be found on the ACF Website under accreditation using <a href="https://www.acfchefs.org">www.acfchefs.org</a>.

You may proudly display your well-deserved accreditation by using the ACF Education logo. We will be happy to send you the ACF Education Logo for the use on your website, brochures and catalogs. For your announcements and/or publications, it is important that whoever reads your publications understands that the accreditation is programmatic and that your program is accredited by the Accrediting Commission. Please ensure that the wording specifies that your program is "accredited by the Accrediting Commission of the American Culinary Federation Education Foundation" or "accredited by the American Culinary Federation Education Foundation".

Should you have any questions regarding your accreditation, please do not hesitate to contact the accreditation department, at 800-624-9458.

Best wishes for continued success during your upcoming academic year.

Congratulations,

Alexander Bladowski, CEC, CCE Chair, ACFEF Accrediting Commission